Columbia Tnibergity
inthe ity of IetuPork

NEW YORK 27. N. Y,

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

December 28, 1961

Prof . Sérgio Buarque de Hollanda
Faculdade de Filosofis
Universidade de Sao Psulo

Sao Paulo, Brazil

Prezado amigo:

With this letter I take pleasure in sending you a state-
ment on a dissertation being prepared at Columbia University
by Mr. E. Bradford Burns under my direction. I feel certain
that this subject will interest you and that you will be able
to give him valuable advice when he reaches Brazil sometime in

late April. Meanwhile, 1f you have any particular suggestions,
please write Tto him directly at his New York address.

My article on "The Portuguese in Spanish America' is now
being printed 1in MeXxico and a copy will shortly be sent To you.

With best wishes for the holiday season.

Cordially yours,
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